
In Memoriam of

Paul Joseph MacDonald
1955 to February 4, 2004

We would like to express sincere gratitude
and appreciation to all those who helped

ease the sudden passing
of my brother.

To those who called,
visited, sent food, cards,

flowers and messages of
sympathy, your kindness

will always
be remembered.

Paul you are someone
with a heart of gold
who was more to us

than wealth untold.
Our lives go on without you

but nothing is the same
here in the North without you, my brother.

Donna & John (Family), Yellowknife

Note of Thanks
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